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March 27, 2014 

Dear Parents, 

It is always wonderful to hear about the accomplishments of our former students. We have been notified that 

the following alumni were inducted into the Marion Chapter of the National Honor Society at Cardinal 

McCarrick High School: Adam Drogomirecki, Megan Kosa, Lauren Materowski, Carol Tinio, William Corman, 

Jessica Dallagenese, and Megan Scheider. Congratulations to these students! We are so very proud of them.  If 

any parent has news about our former students’ accomplishments, please do not hesitate to tell us about 

them so that we can spread the word. 

Please also spread the word about our 2 Open Houses coming up for prospective parents on Sunday, March 

30
th

 and Thursday, April 3, both from 10:00-11:00AM. 

St. John Vianney High School has notified us of their summer enrichment programs, hands-on camps, 

academic classes and sports camps for students entering grades 2-12 in September. These will run from June 

23
rd

 through August 15
th

. If you are interested in learning more about the programs, brochures are available in 

our school office. 

Please note that Lunch envelopes for May will be due back Monday, April 14
th

 as the third Monday in April 

falls during our Easter break. LUNCH ENVELOPES WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER MONDAY, APRIL 14TH. 

Reminder: This Monday, March 31
st

 is the deadline to hand in your re-registration. Make sure you hand it in by 

Monday to avoid the $100.00 late fee. 

Finally, please remember that we have changed the date for our April noon dismissal to Wednesday, April 9
th

 

and that we will begin our Easter break on Holy Thursday at noon rather than the preceding Wednesday. 

Let us rejoice that we were spared the promised snow and that Spring will soon be in the air! 

Regards, 

Mrs. Patricia Graham 

Principal 


